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Approval: Agreed to at IEEE 802.3 Plenary meeting, San Antonio, TX, USA, 10th November 2016 
 

Dear Dr Oehler, 

Thank you for your detailed and thoughtful reply to the questions posed in our liaison 
communication approved 28th July 2016. We understand that operation of cabling above 
60°C is a complex topic and would require considerable investment to undertake. We do not 
think it is appropriate to begin this research at this time. We will be in contact if we believe a 
research program becomes necessary and would appreciate notification if your group starts 
such a project. 

Sincerely, 
David Law 
Chair, IEEE 802.3 Ethernet Working Group 

                                                           
1  This document solely represents the views of the IEEE 802.3 Working Group, and does not 

necessarily represent a position of the IEEE, the IEEE Standards Association, or IEEE 802.  

mailto:albrecht.oehler@fh-reutlingen.de
mailto:tretterconsult@gmail.com
mailto:sasecretary@ieee.org
mailto:p.nikolich@ieee.org
mailto:adam.healey@broadcom.com
mailto:panslow@ciena.com
mailto:a_flatman@tiscali.co.uk
mailto:dlaw@hpe.com

